THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 17, 1979

Dear Dominic:

Thank you for your letter and for sending
me the clipping. I enjoyed our discussion,
as did Charlie, and will stay in touch.

I hope that the meeting was as helpful to
you and your colleagues as it was to me.
The invitation to join you was appreciated,
as was the opportunity to hear the concerns
of officials from Santa Clara County.

Thank you again for arranging such a
productive session.

Sincerely,

Anne Wexler
Assistant to the President

Mr. Dominic L. Cortese

Chairman

Board of Supervisors

County of Santa Clara

County Government Center, East Wing
70 West Hedding Street

San Jose, CA 95110





